
Western Approaches Zebra Crossing

We the undersigned petition the council to Install as a matter of urgency a 
Zebra Crossing across Western Approaches, close to the Surgery, Scott's 
Park, Eastwood Community Centre and Morrison’s as well as being close to 
the entrance to Heycroft Primary School.

Western Approaches is a fast and busy road, with a regular Bus Service ,that slopes 

down and passes close to the busiest entrance to Heycroft Primary School, as well 

as the Health Centre, Scotts Park, Eastwood Community Centre and Morrison’s 

Store. In addition the well used No. 9 bus stops at this point, both towards Southend 

and Rayleigh. We stress that there are large number of vulnerable pedestrians 

accessing these important community buildings by crossing this busy road at this 

point. We would recommend the installation of a Zebra Crossing to the east of the 

junction with The Bentleys, just before the new Bus Stop bay on the north side of 

Western Approaches.

Started by: Paul Collins (Concerned residents of Eastwood)

This ePetition ran from 14/01/2017 to 14/03/2017 and has now finished.

162 people signed this ePetition.

The e-petition is supplemented by a hard copy petition signed by 232 residents.


